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C&H Hog Farm has been put through the ringer over the last 5 years and have NO environmental
violations. Out of 2243 agriculture applications C&H is the first and only permit to be denied. That
to me is a problem. I shows that emotions have been allowed to rule in issuing a permit and that is
very detrimental not only to agriculture, but business in Arkansas going through a permit process
with ADEQ. We must allow the science to determine our decisions based on facts and in this case
the science and the facts show that there is no basis to deny C&H Hog Farm their permit.
 


